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Yolo County Road 23 Closed July 13 - 15 
 
(Woodland, CA) – Yolo County Road (CR) 23 will be closed to through traffic between CR 87B and 
CR 86A, July 13 to July 15, to replace two culverts crossing the road.  Traffic will be diverted south 
around the project using County Roads 87B, 25 and 86A.  
 
The CR 23 culvert replacement will facilitate widening of CR 23 to two 11-foot lanes and two 5-foot 
shoulders.  This work will be done with federal transportation funding from the High Risk Rural Road 
funding program.  Construction of the new culverts will be done by Yolo County Road Maintenance 
forces.  The road widening is anticipated to be advertised for construction in 2010.  
 
For more information contact Darlene Comingore, P.E., Senior Civil Engineer, Yolo County Planning & 
Public Works Department, (530) 666-8433. 
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